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Legislative Forum Set in Marysville 
(KMZA)--A legislative forum will be held in Marysville Saturday, March 7th.  

The forum, being hosted by the Marysville Chamber of Commerce, will be at the Marysville City
building.

Coffee and rolls will be served beginning at 9, with the forum starting  at 9:30.

Senator Elaine Bowers and State Representative Sharon Schwartz are expected to attend.   They will
provide an update on what’s happening in the Kansas Legislature and answer questions.

The public is invited to attend.          
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